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We wanted to say a special “Thank you” to Mrs. Murphy, our 
homeroom mom, for organizing our classroom Valentine’s Day 
party snack. To all of our wonderful Pre-K-3 families, the items 
you sent in helped to make our new favorite snack so sweet!  The 
Pre-K-3 children had fun being “little cupids” and sharing 
Valentine Day cards and treats with their classmates.  The 
students enjoyed our celebration where they made two wonderful 
Valentine’s Day crafts and had a great time playing various 
Valentine’s Day games and bingo. 

 



Important Dates: 
Friday, March 22- Last day of Pre-K-3 for the Easter  

                               Holiday Break 

Saturday, March 23 – Wednesday, April 10 – No  

                                      School- Easter Break 

Thursday, April 11 – Pre-K-3 Resumes 

Wednesday, April 24– Pre-K-3 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences will take place on this day – each family 
will have a 10- minute phone conference (Info about 
conferences will be sent home in your child’s folders) 

 

 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU! 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU! 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY DEAR  

                BRIXLEE! 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU! 

 

Birthday wishes go out to Brixlee 
who will celebrate her special day on March 19th. 

 

                    



 

During the season of Lent, the students will be 
practicing “Silent Hallways”. Please remind your 
child that they are to go directly into their 
classroom in the morning quietly, unpack their 

belongings and then go to their lockers to put their things 
away.  

We will also be using silent voices when the students are in 
the hallways using the restrooms, getting our snack items, 
and when we are getting our belongings for dismissal. 

 

 

                                   

In February/March, we will begin an exciting lesson on 
rhyming words by reading and using stories by Dr. Seuss. 
Each day, we will read a classic by Dr. Seuss. To help us, 
a special stuffed character will be picked out of the basket 
each day by one of the students to help us guess which 
story we will be reading. We will be doing some familiar 
stories as well as ones the students might not have heard 
before. I hope that my students enjoy them and will get 
pumped up about reading! 

 



 

We will be doing many new and exciting things in Pre-K-3: 

 

*Discussing, reading, singing and doing art projects about 
St. Patrick’s Day 

*Larry the Leprechaun will be spending some time in our 
classroom teaching the students some facts about Ireland 
and its culture (he may play some tricks and leave some 
treats) 

*Doing some art projects about the saying “March comes 

in like a lion and out like a lamb”  

*Talking about and doing art projects to celebrate Spring 

*Discussing and doing projects with the Old Testament 
stories about Abraham, Joseph, and Moses 


